Western Saddle Club, Rome, GA
Mailing Address: P O Box 2471 — Rome, GA 30164
Ciub facility located at 252 Berryhill Road, Rome, GA 30165
Contact: Rainece Dupree, Treasurer - {706)238-0494
www.westernsaddieclub.com

Welcome to the Western Saddle Club of Rome, Georgia where adventure, fun and friendship all center on a love for
horses. Whether you enjoy trail riding, camping out, Buckle series harrel racing or pole bending, WSC'has something for
every interest. ’

Your membership card is enclosed. 1t is valid until the end of the year. Please note that the combination to the club
gate is on the back of your membership card. This combination is valid until March when the combination is changed.
You will be asked to contact Dee Allen for the new combination. The combination allows you access to the club facility
any time. Make sure you lock the gate behind you when you leave. Remember, you MUST have a current Berry College
Riding Pass in addition to WSC membership card. You MUST keep the two cards with you when you ride as you are
subject to be checked by the Department of Natural Resources while riding. Contact Marvin or Kevin at Berry Stables
{(706) 232-5374 for more information. Riders found without a Berry pass will cause the entire club to lose trail riding

privileges.

Monthly ciub meetings are held on the first Monday of every month at the clubhouse at 7:30 pm. We encourage
everyone to attend and share your ideas to help make our club better. If the first Monday is a holiday, the meeting will
be held on the second Monday of the month.

We are no longer hosting organized rides however you can come out on the " Friday of every month (starting in April
through October) to our Buckle series event. Enjoy barrel racing, camping and then ride the trails with us on Saturday.
Sorry but these rides are for members only.

Please see tips below to help you enjoy your Western Saddle Club membership:

e Berry College strictly prohibits alcohol on campus. DO NOT pack or carry any alcohol while riding the
trails., The WSC has lost it’s riding privileges in the past for this reason. We ask your help in ensuring
this will not happen again.

e The clubhouse and bathroom facilities will remain locked except during monthly events.

e You may turn on the water to the campsites by turning the valve at the water meter box by the road.
Contact one of our officers for instructions. Remember to turn the water off at your departure.

e Some campsites have power on them at all times.

e Camping fees are $10 per night. There is a drop box located by the clubhouse door for you to leave
your camping fees.

e Campers, please use a picket line for your horses and do not tie them to the trees. Be diligent about
extinguishing your campfires. It is strongly preferred that you use the fire rings placed around the
property. Make sure you clean your camping area and horse areas. Hay strings and trash will cause
damage to the mowers that are used to take care of the property.

We look forward to meeting and riding with you. If you have any questions, please give us a call or join us at
one of the monthly meetings.

Sincerely,

Rainece Dupree, Treasurer



